
 

Fishers of Men Charity  

Registered Charity No. 1391 

Scott’s Terrace, St. Michael, Bridgetown, Barbados. 

 

Barbados Cultural Organization: 

Re: Extended Gratitude for your Donation 

The Fishers of Men organisation would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous 

donation and for believing in our mission and purpose as an organization. Our Mission is to provide 

hampers and food to the poor and needy people in Barbados the funds donated will go towards the 

daily running of our provision of cooked food and hampers for the people who are in need 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to you and your team for considering us, our mission 

and purpose would never be possible without person like you who support our cause. For that, we say 

“THANK YOU!” As we move forward, we the members and staff of the Fishers of Men charity will 

continue to provide meals and hampers to the poor and needy in Barbados 

Once again, we appreciate your donation and we are truly thankful for all that was done by the 

Barbados cultural Organization family. We wish you a fruitful year as our efforts can only be preserved 

by caring members of the community like you. 

 

Yours Respectfully, 

Sharon Bellamy 

Founder of 

Fishers of Men Charity  

Registered Charity No. 1391 


